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Van der Vorst Thomas

From: thijs delerue <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Monday, 30 June 2025 18:55
To: Van der Vorst Thomas
Subject: Re: 20250528_Public consultation on the Proposal for Amendment to the T&C BSP 

FCR - thijs delerue

   

• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • 
A new answer to the consultation "20250528_Public consultation on the 
Proposal for Amendment to the T&C BSP FCR " has been submitted on 
our website. 

 Name: thijs delerue 
 Email: thijs@yuso.com 
 Organization: Yuso BV 
 Comments/suggestions to the consultation: - To further align the FCR baseline 

methodology with that of aFRR, we encourage Elia to also include, within the new FCR design, 
the explicit possibility for BSPs to request the use of a real-time baseline. The aFRR framework 
currently allows for such requests under specific justified circumstances. 
- Can a common baseline test be executed for FCR and AFRR with the same delivery point(s), 
in order to reduce the BSP prequalification procedure? 
- A well-defined transition timeline from ICCP/TASE2 to RTCP/Flexhub is essential to ensure 
that BSPs can adapt their systems, perform thorough testing, and avoid operational 
disruptions. We request Elia provide a detailed migration timeline with at least 3 months 
advance notice before mandatory transition to RTCP/Flexhub 

 Upload additional documents if needed:  
 Answer confidential: Completely non-confidential 
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Contact: 
consultations@elia.be 

 

 

  

 


